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Headteacher: Tijen Hassan G ra n ge PQ r k
Primary School

Thursday 10 July 2025

Dear Year 6 Parents,

We're so excited for the upcoming Year 6 production! The children have been working
incredibly hard, and we can't wait for you to see it.

We've noticed that a few families haven't yet booked their tickets. Just a reminder that each
family is allocated two seats. To ensure a smooth entry on the day, please make sure to
book your seats by the end of this week. We will be checking bookings at the door.

If we have any remaining seats on Monday morning, we will reopen up a second release next
week for anyone who would like to purchase extra tickets. We will update you on Monday.

Kind regards

School Office



